

Ambition · Pride · Success

21st September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Parent Questionnaire - September 2018

I hope your child has had a positive start their time at Haileybury Turnford. We would like to take this opportunity to ask you to complete a short questionnaire. Would love to know how your son/daughter has settled into the school over the past two and a half weeks.

We would welcome your feedback and appreciate your cooperation in completing the following on line survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HGZQY5Q

The survey is anonymous but we would welcome your comments in the free text box at the end of the survey.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman Principal

